
Fiscal Years 2019 - 2023 
Project Priorities

Public Workshop Series 

The Florida-Alabama TPO is staffed by the West Florida Regional Planning Council (WFRPC), a regional 
entity providing professional  technical assistance, planning, coordinating, and advisory services to local 
governments, state and federal agencies, and the public to preserve and enhance quality of life in northwest 
Florida. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, 
disability, or family status. Reasonable accommodation will be made for access to meetings in accordance with 
the Americans with Disabilities Act. Contact Brittany Ellers, 850-332-7976, ext. 220 or brittany.ellers@wfrpc.
org, for assistance. Por favor a la Sr. Dan Deanda, de los requistos de acceso o el idioma en el 850-332-7976, 
Ext. 227 o 800-995-8771 para TTY-Florida al menos 48 horas de antelacion./WFRPC @WFRPC

A significant portion of transportation planning is listening to citizen input 
about local traffic concerns. The West Florida Regional Planning Council will 
host Florida-Alabama Project Priorities public workshops to hear  public 
insights, opinions, and suggestions. Public comments will be taken into 
consideration as the transportation priorities for the Florida-Alabama area 
are determined. 

Please plan to attend one of the upcoming workshops for the 
Florida-Alabama Project Priorities for fiscal years 2019-2023:

Tuesday, April 18, 2017
10 a.m.

Santa Rosa County Commission 
6495 Caroline Street, Milton  

Thursday, April 20, 2017
 9:30 a.m.

Perdido Key Community Center 
15500 Perdido Key Drive, Pensacola

Tuesday, April 18, 2017
 5 p.m.

West Florida Regional Planning Council 
4081 E. Olive Road, Suite A, Pensacola


